
Transition arrangements 
 

Our new parent drop-in sessions will be held 
on Tuesday, 16th July 3.15 – 4.15pm.  This is an 
opportunity for parents to meet their child’s 
new class teacher so they will be a familiar 
face in September.  Please collect your child as 
usual on this day, and proceed to the new 
teacher’s classroom.  Staff will be on hand to 
assist if you are unsure of where to go. 
 
Children will spend the morning of Wednesday 
17th July with their new teacher.  On this day, 
please drop your child off as usual.  Classes 
will go to assembly where they will be met by 
their new teacher and escorted to their new 
classroom for the morning.  They will return to 
their usual class for the afternoon and so 
should be collected as normal. 
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A huge thank you to everyone who supported our annual Summer Fair on Friday, 
5th July.  Fortunately, the weather was kind to us, and everyone had a marvellous 
time.  I am delighted to report that we raised an incredible £3073, which we will 
be putting towards the purchase of new books for all year groups in school.  We 
really appreciate all your support and generosity in making this event such a 
success.                                                                                                           
                                                Amy Young, Head teacher 

 
 

 

Key Dates 

Further dates and information will follow as we 

continue through the year but please find below an 

outline of key diary dates.  

 Mon 15th July – Reports out to parents 

 Tue 16th July – New teacher drop-ins 

 Tue 16th July – Year 6 cinema and bowling trip 

 Tue 16th July – Year 1 trip to Teesside Wildlife Trust       

 Wed 17th July – Transition morning 

 Wed 17th July – Leavers’ Disco 

 Fri 19th July – Leavers’ assembly 

 Fri 19th July - Break up for Summer 

 Tue 3rd Sep – Children return to school 

 

          Trinity Plus Healthcare donation  
 

Yesterday we were delighted to receive a 

donation of 4 brand new iPad 10th generations 

from Trinity Plus Healthcare, who very 

generously wanted to give something back to 

their local community. THANK YOU!   
 

School Uniform – Uniform Bank 
As we know that many parents purchase new 

uniform early, we would like to remind everyone 
that our school uniform consists of a white shirt or 
polo shirt, grey trousers or skirt, red sweatshirt, 

jumper or cardigan (with optional plain red fleece) 
and plain black shoes.   

Please ensure that children are dressed in 
accordance with our policy. 

 
 Due to lack of space, children should also only 
bring a school book bag (and small lunch bag if 

necessary.)  
In an effort to assist in these difficult economic 
times, we are hoping to set up a UNIFORM BANK in 
our main reception. If you have any good quality 
uniform that no longer fits, please drop it in to 
school.  We will then sort and store it for parents 
to utilise. 

 

Uniform comprises of: 

White shirt or polo shirt 

Grey trousers or skirt 

Red sweatshirt, cardigan or jumper 

Black shoes 
  

 
 
  

 

Year 6 

Our Year 6 pupils are coming very near to the end of 

their time with us.  We are incredibly proud of all their 

hard work and dedication this year.  The success of 

their recent performance was just one example of 

how far they’ve come during their time with us.  This 

week all Year 6 pupils have received their SATs 

results:  they have done incredibly well and should all 

be very proud of themselves – I know we are! 

They have been an amazing Year 6 and we will be 

sad to see all of them go – we hope they keep in 

touch.  Particular thanks must go to our fantastic 

Head boys and girls: Amy, Aleena, Henry and Travis.  

Also, to our Pupil ambassadors: Nyla and Jake, who 

have represented our school across the Lingfield 

Trust.  Next year’s Head boys and girls and pupil 

ambassadors will have big shoes to fill! 
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